AS THE WOOD TURNS

May 2006

The Benefits of Member Challenges

Create a <l
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Those door stop wedges sure come 1n handy!

Next Meeting

K Tuesday, May 23, 2006, 7:00 P.M.

S AtHank Cahill’s Dust Bowl
Refreshments by: Denise Cahill
Member Challenge: Ball & Cup Toss Toy
See details inside
Demonstration: TBD

2006 MSSW Officers

President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234

Vice President - Richard Friberg (508) 378-2436
Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 871-1390
Secretary - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883
Librarian - Leonard Mandeville (508-586-7679)
Newsletter - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883

Web site: http://www.mssw.sitelinker.org/




Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl
President’s Report and General Business

Hank thanked members who sent sympathy cards for
his brother’s recent death.

Guests introduced were David Rice from Walpole and
Ron Day from Stoughton. Both have become members.

Bob Sutter donated 3 pieces of cherry burl to be
auctioned off for the benefit of club.

A letter was received from Fuller Craft Museum
thanking us for helping with the exhibition Wickedly
Wild and Wonderful Wood. They were delighted to host
the exhibition and to work with such talented artists.
They enclosed a few press clippings about our exhibi-
tion. They received many wonderful comments from
press and visitors alike. Everyone was impressed by the
work as well as the many woodturning workshops and
demonstrations we led. “You truly brought the Commu-
nity Gallery to life. Thank you again.”

An E-Mail was received from Carl Vose of AAW
alerting demonstrators for the 2007 AAW symposium to
contact them by August 31, 2006. The Symposium will
be held June 29 to July 1, 2007 in Portland, Oregon.

The Association of Revolutionary Turners is hosting
Michael Hosaluk for three days of demonstation the
weekend of June 2nd through 4th. (An E-Mail was sent
to MSSW members with details)

Harold Dyke brought a large box of gifts for members.
An assortment of faceplates and tool rests from
Wentworth. They disappeared in no time.

Nigel Howe invited members to a Workshop Open
House at his workshop in rural Berkley on June 24,
2006, 10am, ‘til the last person leaves! Coffee and
donuts all day. The grill will be fired up at 12:30 pm.
A flyer with details was made available for members.

Mike Brolly will conduct a hand’s on session Saturday
June 10th at Hank’s.details at May meeting.

Mal reported that a CD “Fundamentals of Sharpening”
was receiveed with the AAW Resource Directory.
Another good reason to join AAW!

A binder was made available with articles of interest to
woodturners. Mal also had a book which had some
interesting ideas for a future AAW Chapter Collabora-
tive project.

Wally reported $1643 in treasury. We received a
thankyou from AAW for our insurance donation.
The capacitor to repair our lathe motor has not been
received by Blanchard. A number of other sources
were presented.

Lenny the Librarian reported all is well. The Brockton
Historical Society would like a woodturning demonstra-
tion using the Liberty Tree Wood. (Hank now has all of
the wood!) Fuller might be a good location for a
Brockton demonstration.

Ron Robertson had a new copy of Woodworking
Wizadry by David Springett, the revised edition with
new material and color illustrations. A real value at
$27.95.

Ken requested that members who will be at the South
Shore Art Center’s Festival in June to sell or demon-
strate give him their name as he needs to submit them
for name tags.

A number of members sold items and received commis-
sions from Fuller Craft Museum exhibition.

Hank is President of the May 2007 Mini Symposium
proposed by Angelo. Four or five clubs have been
asked to loan startup money. Our members agreed to
loan $1000. The details of the 3 day event, similiar to
the Pinkerton event, are being worked out. Attendence
is estimated at 200-300 with capacity for 400. A fee of
$100 for the 3 days is proposed.

A hand’s on will be held on Saturday May 20th at
Hank’s shop at 10am. It was agreed that we would
have summer MSSW meetings.

A raffle and wood swap was held.

Member Challenge

Fabrication details at the following web sites:
http://bobhamswwing.homestead.com/ballcup.html
or
http://www.woodturningonline.com/turning/
turning_projects.html

Welcome To All Our New Members




More Show & Tell

Ron Robertson’s cedar bowl and spats for
keeping chips out of woodturners shoes

Ben Natale’s maple weedpot with pattern from bittersweet vine,
cherry burl weedpot, cherry lidded bowl and unfinished doorstop

Looking down at Bob Sutter’s
Juggier. A cherry bowl being
balanced on a long rod by a
type metal cast hand finger

Where details of Dragonflies
came from

Lenny Langevin’s Dragonfly garden ornament.Long welding
rods with dragonflies set in cedar mushroom base.

Lenny’s cherry burl bowl




Sh(\),{W & Tell April 20()
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Paul O’Neill’s cherry and walnut bowls with his
doorstops

Mike Veno’s assortment of turnings: morse taper,
tops, double spiral and Bullseye rosettes .The
bowl is his mother’s from the 50’s.
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Rich

and mahaeanv doorstops

.. Bernie Feinerman’s white cedar doorstops

Andy Osborne’s “thick” maple icew1th rose thorns
around black rim and maple burl hollow turning

Ed Morey’s cherry bowls and oak doorstops




